

NEIGHBOURHOOD PLAN MEETING

2 SEPTEMBER 2020

(Via Zoom)

		Action Points
Present	Stephen Little; Kate Taylor; Frances Wilcox; Catherine Ennew; Stuart Todd.	
Absent	Jason Scott and Alan Smith	
1.	Introductions & Apologies	
	<p>Stephen welcomed everyone to the meeting.</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> a. Stephen explained that Jason couldn't make the meeting, so the meeting was being recorded and a copy would be sent to Jason, Catherine and Stephen. b. Simon Dilke-Wing has resigned from the group. c. Recruitment of a younger person will be advertised through the Facebook group at some point. 	ST
2.	Plan Area	
	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> a. Kate informed the meeting that Halberton met on 25 August. Kate has seen a draft minute and Halberton would support Willand looking at the area between the parish boundary and the Waterloo Cross that is in the Halberton Parish. Halberton would like to have some involvement with the wording of the plan. Stephen and Kate to respond to Halberton by letter setting out our understanding of the situation. b. Stephen also suggested contacting the Councillor in the village of Burlescombe. c. Stephen then asked when is the best time to go to the District Council. Stuart confirming that there is no harm in opening up the lines of communication now. Just needed to show that we had communicated with the different parishes and agreed boundary lines and then request to submit an application to the District Council. 	SL/KT SL
3.	Plan Topics	
	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> 1. Website and Facebook plan. <ul style="list-style-type: none"> a. The website is now live and looking good. Just need something to go in the middle tile and a discussion then followed. 	

	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> b. SL will send an email to Alan, asking if he has a copy of the latest consultation paper. c. A discussion then ensued regarding the collation of email responses to questions raised on the Facebook page. SL and CE to discuss. d. SL asked how frequently we should post topics for discussions on the Facebook page. e. Frances has agreed to post the topics onto the Facebook page. 	<p>SL</p> <p>SL/CE</p> <p>FW</p>
4.	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> 1. Topics action <ul style="list-style-type: none"> a. Pathways and cycleways – FW to speak to the walking group to obtain their thoughts on pathways and cycleways. 	FW
5.	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> a. SL raised the question of contacting local businesses and community groups again. SL said that he had two replies and will respond to them. It was decided we would leave this until the New Year due to the Covid situation. 	SL
6.	<p>Next Meeting</p> <p>7pm, 15 October 2020</p>	